
The Cleveland Sight Center greeting card and holiday card tradition dates back in 
excess of 50 years! 
 
Every year, local artists allow their work to be transformed into greeting cards which 
Cleveland Sight Center makes available to purchase for only one dollar per card. It has 
become an annual fundraising campaign to help provide services for people in our 
community who are blind or visually impaired. 
 
This year we are proud to announce three artists who are visually impaired have been 
selected for this year's holiday cards: Regina E. Dorfmeyer, Mike Sager and CSC’s very 
own Bright Futures Preschool class. In addition, we are also featuring a wonderful piece 
by sighted photographer Stuart Pearl. A biography of each artist is on the back of the 
card. 
 
Cards will ship first week of November 2018. 
 
Custom imprinting available on orders over $250.00 and orders must be received by 
November 26th. Please email shop@clevelandsightcenter.org to place a custom 
imprinted order. 
 
Click here to view this year’s selection of cards and to place an order online. 
 
Orders can also be placed by calling the Eyedea Shop at 216-791-8118. 
 
Click here for FAQs about holiday cards. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.eyedeashop.com/collections/cards
https://www.eyedeashop.com/pages/greeting-card-faq

